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Principal’s Report Term 2 Week 6 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been another action-packed fortnight here at Chertsey PS.  

PBL News 
 
Yesterday we had Chester launch our new PBL Menu! Last term, students completed a survey to identify new items they 
would like to have on our PBL Menu. These items have been added and a new look menu launched yesterday in the 
COLA. When students earn Chesters for displaying our school expectations, they can spend them on items on our new 
menu throughout the week. Students were thrilled with the new options and have already begun spending them in their 
classrooms. 
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National Sorry Day 
 
Yesterday was a very important day on our national calendar. National Sorry Day remembers and acknowledges the 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people who were forcibly removed from their families and communities, which we 
now know as ‘The Stolen Generations’. While this date carries great significance for the Stolen Generations and other 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples, it is also commemorated by Australians across the country. At Chertsey PS, 
we have been commemorating this important day during Library with Ms Darwin. The students listened to the story, 
Stories for Simon and then created sorry stones. 

 

 

 

 

 

Grandfriends’ Day 

On Friday 21st May, the rain didn’t dampen our spirits as we welcomed guests for Grandfriends’ Day. Grandfriends of our 

students joined their grandchildren for a picnic lunch, visited our pop-up art gallery and attended our special K-6 assembly 

hosted by 2/3H. We were amazed by the number of visitors and from all reports, everyone enjoyed the day. 
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Year 6 Fun Day – Erina High School 

Last Wednesday, our Year 6 students who will be attending Erina HS next year participated in the Year 6 Fun Day. The 

students enjoyed their taste of high school life and the teachers reported excellent behaviour from all who participated. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Jodee Skehan   
Deputy Principal 
 
 

Chertsey Soccer Gala Day 

Our students had a great day representing Chertsey Primary School last Friday at the Soccer Gala Day. Even 

though the weather wasn’t nice, and we didn’t win, the students played with all their hearts and made us proud 

to be playing as a team and representing our school. Better luck next time!  
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PBL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3/4S 

3/4S have been learning about mixing and using different colours and shades. They painted these sun and moon pictures 

using cool and warm colours. 
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Attendance 
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Ice blocks for sale on every 

Tuesday at lunch 2 with Miss 

Donna outside the canteen. 

$1.00 
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Grandfriend’s Day 
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